

Gendarmerie royale du Canada

1200 Vanier Parkway Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0R2 1200, promenade Vanier Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 0R2

JAN 1 3 2010

Mr. François Lareau 55-890 Cahill Drive West Ottawa, Ontario K1V 9A4

Dear Mr. Lareau:

Thank you for your letter dated January 10, 2010 addressed to the Commissioner of the Royal Canadian Mounted Police. The letter has been sent to the Commanding Officer in "A" Division Ottawa for appropriate follow-up.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Superintendent Paul Bateman

Chief of Staff, Commissioner's Office

**RCMP** 

**Canadä**